
THE WIMBLEDON HOCKEY CLUB  

STATEMENT ON DISCRIMINATION 

 
 

The officers at The Wimbledon Club strongly condemn all forms of discrimination. The racism aimed at some of the 
England football players on social media and elsewhere following the Euro 2020 final was appalling. Anyone 
involved in such behaviour is not welcome at our club. 

Discrimination has no place in sport or society at any level. The club is committed to diversity, inclusion and equal 
opportunity.  

Such values are enshrined in the Club Charter Wimbledon Club aims to create an enjoyable environment for all 
juniors who wish to take part in Cricket, Hockey, Squash, Tennis and (other) social activities at the club.  
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